
Group Meeting #10 
	 Date	 27 May 2015               
	 Time	 01:00 pm               
	 Location	 WT Meeting Room - WT102         

Attendees

Jason Gerbes, Joshua Son, Paul Lee, Sean Young, Ahmed Almukhtar. 
Minutes Recorder

Jason Gerbes. 
Absences

None. 

Meeting Agenda

- Note: Meeting plans for 20 May fell through as Ahmed could not attend. 
- Discuss Auckland City Council contract. 
- Discuss M2 usability test. 

7. Approval of minutes of last meeting

7.1. The group is in agreement that the minutes of the last meeting are an accurate record. 

8. Status of prior meeting arrangements

8.1. Jason and Josh shared information about Group Meeting 9 with the rest of the group. 
8.2. The project research phase has not begun as Ahmed has decided to change the 

project plan. 
8.3. Ahmed has not yet provided a user description for M2 interactive. 

3. Discussion of Project Development

3.1. Auckland City Council want a ‘wayfinding’ application that leverages AR. 

3.1.1. Real-time updatability 
3.1.2. Data deployment and storage are of paramount importance. 
3.1.3. 2D content (markers) not 3D content. 
3.1.4. Most have smooth and responsive UI. 
3.1.5. GPS located markers, not building recognition. 

3.2. Jason, Paul and Josh are performing a usability test on M2 app. 
3.2.1. Focus on user engagement (how long they use the app for) 
3.2.2. Known faults: Hard to scan markers, content load time is too long, user interest is 

poor, UI is badly crafted (bad wording, too simple, vague button names). 

4. Meeting Arrangements

4.1. Jason, Josh and Paul will perform the usability test of the M2 app and report findings. 
4.2. Ahmed and Alexis will provide info about Council app 
4.3. Jason will talk to Anne about changing the direction of the project to accommodate for 

the council contract. 



5. Adjournment of Meeting

5.1. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 02:00 pm. 

6. Next Meeting

	 Date	 To be decided.              
	 Time	 To be decided.             
	 Location	 To be decided.       

We will meet with Luminary following the usability test of M2 Interactive to discuss the outcome. 
Luminary will provide us more information about the Auckland Council contact during the next 
meeting. 


